
 

 

 

 

July 2015 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Welcome to the 2015-16 school year!  We will be your teachers 

in Rm. 209 for 3
rd

 and 4
th

 grades.  We will work together to 

build a strong foundation of learning.   

Beginning on our first day, all students should be in uniform.  

This includes navy blue bottoms and light blue collared tops.  

(Please refer to the uniform guidelines, enclosed.) 

 

Please encourage your child at home, by ensuring that they 

complete their assignments and study for all quizzes and tests. 

We will keep you informed of assignments and material 

covered in class via a weekly newsletter.  

 

If you can provide the supplies listed below, it will allow us to 

spend our limited budget on other materials needed.   

Thanks so much for your help.  Enjoy the rest of your summer! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Narlene Sanchez    Michelle Calogero 

narlene.sanchez@rcsdk12.org  michelle.calogero@rcsdk12.org  

 

 

Suggested School Supplies: 
 

 4 single-subject spiral notebooks (red, yellow, blue, green) 

 4 two-pocket folders (red, yellow, blue, green) 

 1 sturdy two-pocket “take-home” folder 

 12-pack colored pencils 

 Student scissors 

 2 glue sticks 

 Pair of ear buds 

 2 boxes pencils (please sharpen)* 

 3” x 5” white index cards* 

 Large hand sanitizer with pump* 

 Package loose-leaf paper, wide ruled* 

 Box of tissues* 

 Tub of baby wipes* 

*to be shared with the class 

mailto:narlene.sanchez@rcsdk12.org
mailto:michelle.calogero@rcsdk12.org

